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Brussels, 18 October 2017. 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

I am pleased to inform you officially that the General Assembly of our Academy has elected you as 

corresponding member at its meeting of October 13, 2017 in Lisbon. 

 

I send you my congratulations and expressions of welcome, hoping that you will accept and offer to 

the life of our Academy the contribution of your outstanding competence in the field of Philosophy 

of Science. 

 

You find in the enclosure a form to be filled with the detailed information needed for our files. 

Please send back this form with your acceptance. 

 

With most cordial personal greetings. 
    

Sincerely yours 

Gerhard HEINZMANN 

President 
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